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Meet the Authors Beginning April 9, 2025, Ohio employers must produce detailed and accurate pay stubs
under the new Pay Stub Protection Act (PSPA).

Employers must provide employees with a statement, or access to a statement, of the
employee’s earnings and deductions for each pay period that includes the following
information, either in paper or electronic form:

o The employer’s name;

e The employee’s name;

e The employee’s address;

o The employee’s gross and net wages for the pay period;

e Alisting of any amount added to or subtracted from the employee’s paycheck during

Richard L. Hilbrich the pay period, with a brief description of the reason; and
Associate e For hourly employees, the number of hours worked during the pay period (including
Richard.Hilbrich@jacksonlewis.com overtime) and the employee’s hourly rate.

If an employer does not provide this information to an employee during a pay period, the
employee may submit a written request to the employer for this information. After such a
request, the employer has 10 days to provide the employee with a pay stub including the
above information.

If an employer does not comply with the employee’s request, the employee can file a
report with the Ohio Department of Commerce. If the Department determines the
employer violated the PSPA, it can issue a written notice of violation to the employer and
require that the employer post the notice in the workplace for 10 days.

Patricia Anderson Pryor Jackson Lewis’ attorneys are available to answer your questions about pay transparency
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©2025 Jackson Lewis P.C. This material is provided for informational purposes only. It is not intended to constitute legal advice nor does it create a client-lawyer

relationship between Jackson Lewis and any recipient. Recipients should consult with counsel before taking any actions based on the information contained within this
material. This material may be considered attorney advertising in some jurisdictions. Prior results do not guarantee a similar outcome.

Focused on employment and labor law since 1958, Jackson Lewis P.C.’s 1,000+ attorneys located in major cities nationwide consistently identify and respond to new
ways workplace law intersects business. We help employers develop proactive strategies, strong policies and business-oriented solutions to cultivate high-functioning
workforces that are engaged and stable, and share our clients’ goals to emphasize belonging and respect for the contributions of every employee. For more information,
visit https://www.jacksonlewis.com.
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